
 
 

Information Requests Round 3 Questions 
From: Délı̨nę Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę and the Délı̨nę Got’ı̨nę Government 

 
 
Questions to ENR:  
 
1. In Dehlá Got’ı̨nę’s Ɂǝde Plan they quote from the Recovery Strategy for Barren-
Ground Ɂǝde in the Northwest Territories, NWT Species at Risk, 2020. In the quote, it 
says that additional information is needed on the impact of Industrial development on 
caribou. Please provide an update on the GNWT’s work to gather that additional 
needed information.  
 
2. In your response to IR Q2.1.1.4, you said that ENR supports CCPs as they are a 
valuable part of overall wildlife and harvest management. Please elaborate on how you 
plan to formally incorporate CCPs into the overall wildlife and harvest management 
system, particularly into GNWT law, regulation and policy.  
 
3. In our Belare Wı́le Gots’ę́ Ɂekwę́ – Caribou for All Time – A Délı̨nę Got’ı̨nę Plan of 
Action for 2021-2023 and in our answer to Q2.1.1.13, we provided updates on our work 
with ENR to implement our Plan. We would like some further information from ENR 
related to that work. Specifically, in May 29, 2021, we sent a letter to Minister Shane 
Thompson with our comments on changes needed to improve the CHAP program. 
Please provide a response to that letter or explain how the GNWT is responding to our 
points set out in that letter.   
 
4. In order to rebuild good relationships between local communities and ENR and foster 
mentoring and support, will ENR make it mandatory that, when invited, ENR officers 
and local ENR employees must attend RRC meetings, Working Group meetings, 
community events, and be involved with the RRC? 
 
Question to Dehlá Got’ı̨nę: 
1. In your IR2 response to Q2.1.1.4, you said that you are keeping a lot of your ɁeɁá to 
yourselves for now until you are confident that others will listen and respect your ɁeɁá. 
What types of actions or steps can others take to make you feel confident that others 
will listen and respect your ɁeɁá? 
 


